M-CA

Missouri Health Care Association

MEMBER
ALERT

MHCA Members,

We were notified this morning by a member that another spam/phishing email is
being sent out to our business partners and possibly facility members regarding a
convention attendee listing for purchase. MHCA does not and will not solicit you to
purchase a member attendee listing for conventions, seminars, events, etc.

If you receive or have received an email like the one below or similar to this one
please, please do not click on any of the links or send any money. You can block the
emails or simply delete them.

Emails scams and phishing emails are more common now than ever before. Please be
cyber aware of these types of issues. If you are uncertain, please email the staff at
MHCA before clicking on any suspicious links, attachments, etc.

From: Hailey Robinson <hailey@leadliste.info>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 10:56 AM

To:

Subject: {company name here}

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi {company name here},

I’m following up to confirm if you are interested in acquiring the
Registrants/Attendees list.



e Missouri Health Care Association Annual Convention & Trade
Show 2023 (Branson, USA, 27 - 30 Aug 2023)
e 1,000+ Contacts

Let me know your thoughts so that | can share the price & more information.

Regards,
Hailey - Business Executive

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Nikki Strong
Executive Director

MHCA
236 Metro Drive | Jefferson City, MO

www.mohealthcare.com
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